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                                                                                                 Oslo 1th March 2011
For the attention

of ECRAF national delegates
INVITATION TO THE ANNUAL ECRAF 2011 CONGRESS
It will be a great pleasure for me to welcome the experts of road safety in the European Armed Forces to the annual ECRAF Congress that will be hosted by the Czech Republic in September 2011.

Full details of this congress and the special travel arrangements are included in the enclosed invitation, the programme book, the sheet for the hotel reservation and registration.

Please remember, the delegates taking part in the Congress 2011 will have to elect the President of ECRAF and two members of the Executive Committee. For details see the enclosed letter.

Thank you for taking part in the ECRAF Congress 2011. I look forward to welcoming you to the Czech Republic and I am sure that we will have an interesting conference.

                                                  Yours Sincerely    
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                                                       Oddvar Haagensen





          Colonel NOR F

                                                   President ECRAF

        EUROPEAN COMMISSION FOR ROAD SAFETY IN THE ARMED FORCES


                  President Oddvar Haagensen, Langhusveien 12. N-7130 Brekstad. Norway. 








